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Public Invited to Speak Out about the Future of the 
Clarence E. Miller Building 

       The Fairfield County Board of Commissioners invites the public to speak out about the 

future of the Clarence E. Miller building.  Public meetings will be held on April 8 at 11 am and 

6 pm in the Commissioners’ Hearing Room, 210 East Main Street, in Lancaster.  The purpose 

of the public meetings is for the Commissioners to offer information about the assessment of 

the building and to provide an opportunity to receive input about the use of the building.  

         Commissioner Mike Kiger, Board President, stated, “We look forward to hearing the 

ideas from the public and believe that the information from the professional assessment will 

be helpful to the discussion.” The Commissioners contracted with VPL Architects of Lancaster 

for a professional assessment of the building.  Mr. Steve Luchtenberg with the firm will be 

available at the meeting to provide an overview of the professional assessment. 

         In addition to participating in the public meetings, the public is encouraged to answer an 

electronic survey found at www.surveymonkey.com/s/cembuilding.  
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